
 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

 

STATE HEALTH PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

 

CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 

 

Due to the Public Health Emergency declared by the Mayor of the District of Columbia in 

Mayor’s Order 2020-045, dated March 11, 2020 and subsequent Mayor's Orders extending the 

declared Public Health Emergency through April 27, 2020, the meetings of the Statewide Health 

Coordinating Council and the Project Review Committee, scheduled for Thursday, April 9, 2020, 

at 6:00 p.m. are cancelled.  The items scheduled for review at these meetings will be scheduled 

for consideration at a later date. 

 

Anyone wishing to contact the State Health Planning and Development Agency (SHPDA) may 

do so in writing at the following address: SHPDA, 899 North Capitol Street, N.E., Sixth Floor, 

Washington, D.C. 20002. 


